
Audit and Tax and Accountancy Cadetships  -
2022/2023

What if you could gain on the job training whilst completing your tertiary studies at
the same time? Imagine how ahead of the pack you would be!

The Bush & Campbell Cadet Program has provided school leavers and university students
the unique opportunity to build their knowledge and experience with access to leading
industry training and a dedicated team. Of course, nothing worth having comes easy. The
work can be challenging and you will have to manage your time but there is a lot of support
too, and the opportunities will stay with you for life.
Our Cadetship experience will provide you with the opportunity to work with a diverse
range of clients, gaining valuable skills to hands on learning while completing your
accounting degree by distance education. 
Work with a firm who have clear successful succession plans for their team. For example,
six out of our seven Directors commenced their accounting careers in a cadetship position,
just like the one you are considering. Our team of accounting experts will mentor and
provide guidance throughout your career.
The benefits and working conditions we offer our cadets include:

● Valuable on-the-job training with experienced trainers
● On-going mentoring systems
● Time off work to study for and attend exams
● Access to in-house and external training courses 
● Access to our library resources
● Flexible working arrangements
● Loyalty bonus and other great incentives
● Great social events and active Social Club

Students who have already commenced a business related or accounting degree are
encouraged to apply. Successful applicants will commence October 2022 - early 2023. HSC
applicants do not need to wait until their university place is confirmed but offers of
employment are subject to university acceptance.
Your development is at the heart of our Cadet Program. In short, it is the foundation of
success – yours and ours. If you want more details about what our cadetships entail, please
contact our Business Manager, Jan Centrella, on 0269 384600 to arrange a time to come in
for a chat.
We invite enthusiastic and highly motivated people with excellent interpersonal skills, a
strong academic background, good communications skills, a solution driven mindset and an
active interest in extracurricular activities to become part of our friendly and supportive
team. If you are interested in this opportunity, please email jcentrella@bushcampbell.com.au
your covering letter, resume and latest academic transcripts by 16th October 2022.


